
 

 

13 November 2017 

UCT statement on the release of the Fees Commission report  
 

The executive of the University of Cape Town has taken note of the release of the Heher 

Commission report. The executive is indeed grateful that the report is finally in our hands 

and that this can be followed by the process of interrogating each line so as to come to an 

understanding of the impact on our institution. On face value, the executive is impressed 

with the thoroughness of the report. It appears that the matter was taken very seriously 

and that many inputs from academics have been included in the final report. The 

executive believes that the report needs serious consideration and will now study the 

details before commenting further.  
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